
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Form Five Concert Tuesday 10th October, 2.30pm in the PAC 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are planning to hold a short concert this term just for Form Five in the PAC on the 
10th October, starting at 2.30pm. The concert will last for approximately 40 minutes and 
feature the pupils performing solos and duets, with a ‘grand finale’ - the whole form will 
be singing the evergreen ‘Food Glorious Food’ from the musical ‘Oliver.’ 

 

May I also add there are no costumes needed - just their normal school uniform. 

 

You are all warmly invited to attend and there will be refreshments available afterwards. 

Come along and enjoy the fun! 

 

C Rowley 

Director of Music  

 


